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WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

P.O. Box 968 ~ 3000 George Washingion Way 'ichland, Washingion 99352

Docket No. 50-397
December 21, 1990
G02-90-207

J. B. Hartin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creeks CA gn59g 53r8

Subject: SYSTEMATIC ASSESSMENT OF LICENSE PERFORMANCE (SALP) REPORT
WNP-2

~ ~

Reference: Letter, J. B. Hartin to D. W. Hazur, same subject, dated
November 8, 1990

We appreciated the opportunity to meet with you and members of your staff on
November 29, 1990 to discuss the recently issued WNP-2 performance assessment
report.

As we indicated at the November 28 meeting, the Supply System does not take
exception to. the report. We were pleased to note that the NRC recognizes the
improvements that the Supply System has made since the previous assessment
period. It is our intent to continue with the programs that have contributed
to this improvement, making adjustments as necessary to correct identified
weaknesses.

At the next quarterly management meeting, we will address those actions that
are being taken to remedy weaknesses identified in your letter of November
8 and in our discussions on'November 28.

Very truly yours,

A. L. Oxsen, Assistant Managing Director
for Operations
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